
April 2, 2020

Dear Nobles Graduates,

We hope this note finds you and your families safe and healthy. Life on campus has been quiet, but faculty 
members have been exceedingly busy preparing to launch Virtual Nobles, our distance-learning platform. You 
would be proud of their unwavering commitment to continuing the Nobles experience amidst this pandemic. 
Virtual Nobles will officially launch on April 6, and we look forward to sharing more news soon regarding this 
important endeavor to sustain our community; you can also view our related resources for current families here.

We want to share the news that reunion weekend, scheduled for May 8-9, is canceled. Though this news is likely 
not a surprise, we waited as long as we reasonably could to make the decision. Reunion weekend is such a powerful 
and important time for Nobles graduates to return to campus, reconnect with classmates, and see their former 
teachers, coaches and advisors. While this is a disappointment for all of us, we will be working on ways to virtually 
connect our graduate community in the coming weeks.

We will be in touch with details on rescheduling many reunion-related events. Thank you so much for your 
patience, and please be in touch with any questions.

Warmly,

Catherine J. Hall, Ph.D.
Head of School

George Maley
Chief Advancement Officer

https://www.nobles.edu/spring-2020-resources-for-parents-and-guardians/
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